
Threat of De-Recognition to One, - All are 
United to Protest 

 
On 12.03.2015, In a strange move DDA (Welfare), DG(AIR)  served a letter to  the 
President, PSA asking him to explain “why action should not be taken for De 
Recognition of the Association”. This letter came as a surprise and left all 
Associations stunned. Immediately representatives of Six Associations i.e. 
Programme Staff Association (PSA), ARTEE, ADTEA, ADASA, ADSA (Akashwani 
and Doordarshan Stenographers Association), Gr ‘D’ Union assembled and 
approached Prasar Bharati Management against this unwarranted move. 
 
In an urgent meeting, Principle Advisor including other Officers were appraised 
about the issue. Sensing the seriousness of the issue PA(PA) consulted the issue 
with CEO and after discussion with CEO,  PA(PA) conveyed that CEO asked PSA 
to submit a Representation and after that a Speaking Order will be issued to 
make this letter null and void. 
 
We, while expressing satisfaction on the fact that Six Associations out of ten, 
united immediately on an attack on one of the Recognized Associations, we feel 
that such extreme actions, which may be a threat to Industrial Peace and 
Cordial atmosphere, should be avoided. Efforts should be done to settle the 
issue amicably. 
 

Click here for Letter issued to PSA by DG (AIR) 

 
  

http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/Letter_to_PSA_by_DG_AIR.pdf

